
REPORT ON BAISAKHI ASSEMBLY 

‘If you tickle the Earth with a hoe, it laughs with a harvest.’ 

The Chenab House of the Junior Wing conducted a special assembly on Baisakhi 

on 12th April 2023 with great zeal and fervour. The motive behind the celebrations 

was to apprise the children of their rich culture and heritage and be grateful to the 

farmers for their tireless efforts. 

Baisakhi marks the end of harvest season and is an occasion of tremendous joy and 

festivity for the farmers. The significance of Baisakhi, heralding the beginning of 

the Summer season was explained beautifully through a skit highlighting that 

Baisakhi also commemorates the formation of the Khalsa Panth by Guru Gobind 

Singh in 1699.  

The skit was followed by a vibrant foot tapping dance which was enjoyed by 

everyone. The students were delighted to witness a splendid performance by their 

peers. The assembly concluded with a message from the Director Principal, Ms. 

Aditi Misra that farmers play an important role in our lives as they toil hard to 

provide food for everyone living in the nation. So, we must express our gratitude 

towards them. 

 

 



 

 


